

# Wolverham Newsletter

18<sup>th</sup> December 2015

# What's been happening at Wolverham!

We have finally come to the end of the Autumn term and what a great term it's been. The children were all amazing in the school productions and we are very proud of them. We would like to thank the **Friends of Wolverham** team for their help organising the school disco this week, the children had a great time and looked lovely in their party clothes. Please remember the school re-opens for children on **Tuesday 5**<sup>th</sup> **January 2016.** 

#### **Attendance Award and Bike Winner**

The winner of the bike for this term was Luke. The runners up were Alisha and Ryan who each won a voucher for the Entertainer. We would like to congratulate the Year 5 class for winning the attendance award this week with 100% and Year 1 won for KS1 with 98%. Don't forget you have to be in school on time every day to get your raffle ticket to be in with a chance for the termly bike raffle. Doors open at 8.40am and the register is taken at 8.50am.





#### **Mobile Phone Numbers**

If you are lucky enough to get a new phone for Christmas or have changed your phone number recently, please make sure you give us **your new phone number** so we can keep you informed of events in school, and also inform you of any **school closures in the case of any bad weather we may have.** 

## **Goodbye Miss Barlow**

Sadly we are saying goodbye to **Miss Barlow today.** Miss Barlow has been with us since April and has come to the end of her contract. She is returning to her old school to continue her role as a Teaching Assistant. **We all wish her the best of luck and we will all miss her**.





## Headlice

Can we please ask parents and carers to check their children's hair for head lice over the holidays and treat them if necessary. We are getting reports of head lice in all year groups and we need to try and control it.

# **Year 1 Burwardsley Residential Trip**

The **Year 1 children** are going on their residential trip from **28**<sup>th</sup> **January to 29**<sup>th</sup> **January 2016**. Deposits of **£10.00** should have been paid by now and the remaining **£25.50** should be paid **before** the trip



Finally we would like to thank you all for your help and support throughout the year and we wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a great New Year. Remember the children are back in on Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> January 2016